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Tuition Tool Rights
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Tuition Setup
R W D A

Tuition Assignment Wizard

Each selection gives all rights to the Tuition Assignment Wizard.

Tuition Group Setup

Allows Users to view
the Existing Tuition
Groups.

Allows users to edit
existing Tuition
Groups.

Allows users to edit
and add new Tuition
Groups.

Allows users to delete
Tuition Groups.

Payment Plans

Allows users to view
the existing Payment
Plans.

Allows users to edi
existing Payment
Plans.

Allows users to edit
and add new
Payment Plans.

Allows users to delete
Payment Plans.

Tuitions

Allows users to view
the existing Tuitions.

Allows users to edit
existing Tuitions.

Allows users to edit
and add new Tuitions.

Allows users to delete
Tuitions.

Discounts

Allows users to view
the existing
Discounts.

Allows users to edit
existing Discounts.

Allows users to edit
and add new
Discounts.

Allows users to delete
Discounts.

Scholarships/Grants

Allows users to view
the existing
Scholarships/Grants.

Allows users to edit
existing
Scholarships/Grants.

Allows users to edit
and add new
Scholarships/Grants.

Allows users to delete
Payment Plans.

Student Tuition Records
R W A D
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Allows users to view
existing student
tuition records.

Allows users to view
and edit existing
student tuition
records.

Allows users to create
records for the
student:

Assign Tuition
Assign Discount
Assign
Scholarship/Grant
Make Payment
Make Adjustment

Allows users to delete
student tuition-
related transactions
when deletion is
allowed.

Tuition Payer - Tuition Payments
R W A D

Allows users to view
existing student
tuition records. 

Allows users to view
and edit existing
student tuition
records.

Allows users to create
records for the
student.

Assign Tuition
Assign Discount
Assign
Scholarship/Grant
Make Payment
Make Adjustment

Allows users to delete
student tuition-
related transactions
when deletion is
allowed. 


